
 
RAMS Meeting 
June 14, 2012 

 
 
 
Members Present: 10 Members  
Guests:    1 Guest  

 
No Board of Director’s Meeting held 

 
 

General Meeting 
 
 
Steve called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and welcomed everyone. 
 
Secretary’s Report:  May report was unavailable.    
 
Treasurer’s Report: Beginning Balance   $951.50 
   Withdrawals                 53.89 
   Deposits      17.47 
   Ending Balance           $915.08 
 

 2 meter Net – No report  
 10 meter Net – No report 
 VE Session - July 21st – per John if there are less than 10 signed up it will be postponed. 
 RAMS Repeater Status – Up and running per John, the motherboard will need to be replaced in 

the near future and Glen offered to pay half the cost. 
 Pony Express Re-Ride started June 13th, discussion held on the how the event went for our area.  
 Website – www.w6hir.com - Steve stated he’s adding items and/or dates as needed. 
 Steve reviewed the following: 

o June 23rd and June 24th ARRL Field Day and the Western States Endurance Run 
o FCC Vanity Call fee increase proposal to $15.00 

 
 
Focus Topic:   
 
Discussion held on Public Service Events. 
 
 
 

The next RAMS meeting date – July 12th   
 
 
Meeting closed at 7:30 p.m. 
 

http://www.w6hir.com/

